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<<DATE>> 
 

This Notice applies to your vehicle VIN listed above. 
 
Dear Forest River Customer: 
 
We are following up with you to make you aware that part of the completion of Recall 19V844 includes changing the 
coupler size, which in turn, will require a different hitch ball size. Once the recall is complete, please change your hitch ball 
size from a 2” to a 2 5/16” hitch ball to fit the new coupler size. If you have already had this recall performed, please 
ensure that the hitch ball is the required 2 5/16” prior to towing the vehicle. The purchase of the 2 5/16” hitch ball is not 
covered under the recall remedy. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
 
 

 
CONTACT PHONE 

Customer Service (541) 995-3447 
 
 
 

 

DEPARTMENT OF COMPLIANCE 
VEHICLE SAFETY AND RECALL MANAGEMENT 
BUILDING 11 
423 N MAIN ST 
MIDDLEBURY, INDIANA 46540-9218 
  

 

<<VIN>> 
<<OWNER NAME/DEALERNAME>> 
<<ADDRESS>> 
<<CITY>>, <<ST>>  <<ZIP-XXX>> 
  

O  Integrity 
  

 
O  Safety 
  

  

 

O  Quality 
  

  

  

 

O  Customer Service 
  

  

  

  

 


